Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

From:

Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

Sent:

21 June 2004 11:51

To:

Anne Love - Chief Executive E.A.

Tom Melaugh - Dir Clinical Services

Cc: Subject:

FW: Chairman's Report 2003/04

Anne - To alert Stella, Chairman and others. Will obviously depend on whether the programme happens before or after our meeting on 1st July. With summer TV schedules being introduced soon, there is a possibility that an Insight programme on this issue will be deferred until the autumn - but difficult to say at this stage.

Incidentally, I will be on leave that week.

Marie

----Original Message----

From: Hall Janet [mailto:JHall

Sent: 18 June 2004 16:57

₹™o: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr

abject: RE: Chairman's Report 2003/04

This message is bound by the disclaimer below.

Thanks Marie.

Did not get a chance to wish you luck with the endoscope issue.

I also wanted to mention to you that Trevor Birney and Ruth O'Reilly from UTV attended our Trust Board meeting yesterday, accompanied by cameraman and photographer! They requested access to the meeting to take some shots for their programme - we discussed, agreed that to decline could be unnecessarily antagonistic so allowed them to film and take photos during the first 10-15 minutes of the meeting. This they did, focusing on the key people involved in Crawford case (eg. Bridget O'Rawe, Dr Cody and Jenny Irvine, who will be chairing the steering group set up to undertake root cause analysis). Wanted to let you know in case they were thinking of doing something similar with yourselves - will also alert Christine Stewart at RVH.

Unfortunately, it co-incided with protest from hospital campaign group and speaking rights given to Danny McSorley and Seamus Shields (councillor) at Trust Board - so we ad two local photographers in with us to.

Needless to say we got some insight (sorry for the pun) into what it would be like to be a celebrity with flashing cameras going off in all directions for about 10 minutes

See you on Thursday. Have a good weekend - hope scopes don't take it over.

Best wishes.

Janet

----Original Message---From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr [mailto:MDunne
Sent: Friday, June 18, 2004 04:24
To: Angela McClenaghan (E-mail); Anita Carroll (E-mail); Anne Young
(E-mail); Bronagh McVeigh (E-mail); Christina Martin (E-mail); Christine
Stewart (E-mail); Colm Shannon (E-mail); Don Heaney (E-mail); Donna
McCabrey (E-mail); Dympna Curley (E-mail); Edel Bennett (E-mail);
Elizabeth Owen (E-mail); Grainne McCann (E-mail); Ivan Maginnis
(E-mail); Hall Janet; JoanMcCallan (E-mail); Josephine O'Neill; June
Gibney (E-mail); June Skelton (E-mail); Kevin Mulhern (E-mail); Laoise
O'Murchu; Leona Edgar (E-mail); Lisa Cartmill (E-mail); Margaret
Mullholland (E-mail); Martin Moore (E-mail); Mary Graham; Nataleen

Surgenor (E-mail); Nikki Milligan (E-mail); Paula Kavanagh (E-mail); Pauline Treanor; Ruth Rogers (E-mail); Sadie Bergin (E-mail); Sally Kelly (E-mail); Sarah O'Cathain (E-mail); Teresa Mullan (E-mail); Theresa McCullagh (E-mail) Subject: Chairman's Report 2003/04 Hi all - One of my last duties as Secretary - to send you the attached. Regards. Marie <<EndofYrLetter - April 04.doc>> <<Annual Report 2003-2004 - Chairman.doc>> This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Altnagelvin Hospitals Health and Social Services Trust. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender. UISCLAIMER - The information contained within this email is confidential. It may also be legally privileged. It is intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to it by any other person is unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, you must not disclose, copy or circulate or in any other way use or rely on the information contained in this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error, please inform us immediately by telephone on and delete it and all copies from your system. mail us at ithelpdesk

Incoming Mail Disclaimer
Althagelvin Hospital HSS Trust may monitor the content of emails sent and received via its network for the purposes of ensuring compliance with its policies and procedures.

For support please contact I.T. Department;

Email IT

023-027-066